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Road Closure behind Kateri School 

tomorrow 
 
(Kahnawake – 8, Seskéha/August 2017) The Capital Unit 
of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform 
residents that a closure of a section of Curotte Road, in the 
area behind Kateri School, will be necessary between 
Beauvais Road and Mayo Road (see map below). 
 

 
 
Capital Crews will be installing water and sewer services to 
Kateri School from 7:30am until 3:30pm. The connection to 
the main line requires the street be closed completely. 
Detours will be clearly posted to allow for traffic circulation.  
 
Work is expected to last just one day and the road will be re-
opened.   
 
Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated. 
Please contact the Technical Services Office at 450-635-
1016 if further information is required. 
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